
MAKARA/OHARIU  
COMMUNITY BOARD 

18 MARCH 2010 
 

 
 

REPORT 2 
 (1215/13/IM) 
DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN 
 
 
 
Officers recommend that the Makara/Ohariu Community Board: 
 
1.  Notes that consultation on the Draft Annual Plan will commence on 9 

April 2010 and will finish on 10 May 2010. 
 
2. Agrees to lodge a submission to Wellington City Council on the Draft 

Annual Plan. 
 
3. Delegates responsibility to Ruth Paul to prepare the submission for the 

Board’s approval at the Board’s 15 April 2010 meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Lauren Kemple, Community Board Coordinator 
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